The President and Officers
of the
CANADIAN MILITARY INSTITUTE
Request the pleasure of your company at a
Reception to
General Sir Arthur Currie

At the Institute

On Wednesday Afternoon March 19th.

at 4.30 o'clock

General Currie will say a few words on the
work of the "Last Post Fund" of which he is
President. The annual election of the Ex-
ecutive of the Ontario Branch of the Fund
will also be held at 5.00 P.H.




